
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jim Sweetman   
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2020 4:59 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Proposed 10km Enbridge Gas Inc. pipeline across rural Flamborough 
 
To: Christine Long, Ontario Energy Board Secretary 
Re: Proposed 10km Enbridge Gas Inc. pipeline across rural Flamborough 
 
My purpose in writing is to request that you please ensure a full, open and comprehensive review is held 
on Enbridge Gas Inc.'s proposed 48-inch diameter fracked gas pipeline. 
 
I feel any project that has the potential to put sensitive environmental areas at significant risk should be 
carefully considered by all stakeholders. Especially so when the decision involves approving additional 
fossil fuel infrastructure. The science is clear that the burning of fossil fuels must rapidly decrease and 
ultimately cease altogether.  
 
Enabling the expansion of the production and use of fossil fuels is inconsistent with the greenhouse gas 
reduction commitments made by our provincial and federal governments. 
 
Please ensure that our democratic process is allowed to function and ensure that all opinions and 
perspectives are considered when making the decision on this project. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Jim Sweetman 
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